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SOUTH BRUNSWICK TOWNSHIP SUPPORTS RENEWABLE 
ENERGY THROUGH PROPOSED SOLAR CANOPY AT WRV 

NURSERIES 
 
SOUTH BRUNSWICK, NJ (OCTOBER 9).  South Brunswick Township is proud to support WRV 
Nurseries in its proposed installation of a solar canopy, an initiative that brings renewable, 
sustainable energy directly to the local community. 

The solar canopy is expected to generate approximately 1,800 MWh of electricity annually—enough 
to power roughly 168 homes for an entire year. By producing clean energy without harmful 
emissions, the project will help improve local air quality, reduce greenhouse gas emissions, and 
support the Township’s broader climate and sustainability goals. 

“This solar canopy is a visible and tangible commitment to a greener future,” said Mayor Charlie 
Carley.  “It demonstrates how public and private partners can work together to bring clean, 
renewable energy to our community while promoting environmental stewardship.” 

The project also serves as a daily reminder of South Brunswick Township’s dedication to 
sustainability and its efforts to lead by example in the transition to cleaner energy sources. 
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